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Why they G I V E each year

“Each time I think of my years at Lynn,
my heart smiles. I had wonderful years,
great memories and friendships that last
forever. I believe that all alumni should

make a donation. It’s a way to give thanks
and make sure that our alma mater will
continue educating professionals for 
years to come.”

L O U R D E S N A R VA E Z  S O T O  ’ 9 2

“As parents, we recognize how good Lynn
has been to our daughter – from leadership
opportunities and encouragement of
academic excellence, to the nurturing coach
and advisor who both saw her talent and

encouraged her. Private schools are not
blessed with state-provided funds, so we
know our financial support is appreciated
and used wisely.”

A U T U M N  A N D  M O N T Y  R E D W I N E  

“Here at Lynn we are a family. Growing
up in Colombia, I was taught by my
parents to always give a little back to the
family when I would work. I grew up
with this principle and the principle that

I should never go anywhere or visit
without bringing a gift. My family and I
believe that the more you give, the more
you get. Now Lynn is my family and I
always give a little bit back.”

J U A N  C A M I L O  TA M AYA  ‘ 0 5  

“As a 48-year resident of Boca Raton, I have
seen the university grow from a small, all-girls,
two-year college to an internationally-
recognized university because of the faculty
and leadership. We must continue to give 

back to our community in order to 
provide for future generations. I am 
happy to serve as president of the 
Friends of the Conservatory board.”

PAT  T H O M A S

“Contributing to the 2010 Class Gift is a
way for me to demonstrate how thankful I
am for everything Lynn University has
done for me. is gift [graduation archway]

clearly is a symbol not only of my and my
peers’ unforgettable journey here, but also
of our common path of giving back as
alumni of the Class of 2010.”

T I M E A  VA R G A  ’ 1 0  

“I've made a donation for the past three
years because at Lynn I learned the
importance of giving back to the community.
e university clearly transmits this

message to students and I believe it is
crucial for future Knights' success, and 
for the university as a whole, to keep
spreading the word.”
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